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NewsLetter
January – February 2024 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!HAPPY NEW YEAR! HAPPY NEW YEAR!

W e are so grateful to all of our members who support our mission 
with their time, talent and donations.  We are looking forward to 

a great 2024 where new program offerings will be rolled out.   

The Roanoke Ballet & Rainier Trio will be performing “A Celebration of the 
Seasons” at the W. E. Skelton 4-H Center March 9, bringing ballet to Smith 
Mountain Lake for the first time.  

In May we will host the SMAC Expo. Every aspect of the Arts Council and 
their affiliates will be on display for the public to showcase the wide variety 
of literary, artistic, musical, and performing arts available to the community. 
 There will be entertainment throughout the day, as well as displays and 
demonstrations.   

You are invited and welcomed to participate in any of our SMAC events, 
activities, clubs, or meetings.  You can find out more on our website at 
http://www.smac-arts.com.   

Happy New Year! 
Dianna Weiner 

Presidents message…

http://www.smac-arts.com./
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Welcome SMAC Family,  

On December 15, 2023, our Annual Christmas Concert “ Home for the 
Holidays” was a delightful event that sparked everyone to bring in the 
holiday spirits. Bravo, what an excellent performance. 

	 
Our Maestro, David Stewart Wiley, has conducted such symphonies as Atlanta, 
Buffalo, Cincinnati, San Francisco, Milwaukee, Indianapolis, Minnesota, Saint Louis, 
Oregon, Hawaii, and Utah, as well as in dozens of countries in Asia, Africa, and 
Europe. The Roanoke Symphony board recently extended David Stewart Wiley’s 
contract for another 4 years, which will make him the longest-tenured Music Director 
& Conductor in its storied 71-year history. 

Misha Wiley is well known to many of us, having 
performed with his family as a cellist since an early age. 

Brian Thorsett, hailed as “a strikingly gifted tenor, with a 
deeply moving, “unblemished voice”, tenor has been 
seen in over 100 diverse operatic roles and fosters a 
stylistically diversified repertoire of over 300 concert 
works. 

Launching off the 2024 Season 

We’re excited to present the Rainier Trio and the Roanoke Ballet Theatre performing at the W.E. 
Skelton 4H Center, at 775 Hermitage Rd., Wirtz, for a 2:00pm performance on March 9, 2024. Tickets 
will go on sale early this month for our members and to the general public around January 20th.  

Rainier Trio 

The Rainier Trio has established itself as an engaging and 
energetic group that captivates audiences with the magic of 
violinist and violist brothers Kevin and Bryan Matheson and 

their fabulous pianist Brenda Wittwer. They have won the hearts of 
audiences in concerts throughout Virginia, Pennsylvania, Maryland, 
West Virginia, and North Carolina. 

The trio has performed at Musikfest in Bethlehem, Pennsylvania, 
collaborated with opera singers at the Vocal Arts and Music Festival at Virginia Tech and their album was chosen 
as “CD of the week” by WQED Pittsburgh. 

(Continued on next page) 
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Hailed as “two perfect virtuosos” at their international performance début, Kevin and Bryan Matheson of 
the Classic Strings Duo were received with critical acclaim at their Carnegie Weill Recital Hall début as 
part of the Ibla Grand Prize competition winners’ tour. Recognized for their mesmerizing and spirited 

performances – two perfect virtuosos, playing as one, they have performed twice at Yamaha Hall in Japan as 
well as in Sicily, Ireland, and the Czech Republic. 

Pianist Brenda Wittwer is a native of Charlotte, NC. She began her piano studies at the age of 4 with jazz pianist-
arranger Ziggy Hurwitz and continued her studies at age 11 with concert pianist, Anita Bultmann Tritt. Brenda 
earned her Bachelor of Music degree from Queens University. Through the years she has been accompanist for 
a number of musicals, performed as one of two pianists in a piano duo featuring music of the Masters, 
accompanist for Theater Charlotte, Pfeiffer University Concert Choir and Sounds of America, a musical group 
which toured the 48 continuous states. With the Wytheville Community College Choir, she has performed at 
Lincoln Center and Carnegie Hall in New York City. 

The Classic Strings Duo and Rainier Trio are partially supported by funding from the Virginia Commission for the 
Arts and the National Endowment for the Arts. Follow their performances at www.ClassicStringsDuo.com 

Roanoke Ballet Theatre 

Roanoke Ballet Theatre is 
pleased to be the home 
of Roanoke's premiere 

professional ballet company. 
Members of RBT’s Company 
h a v e u n d e r g o n e y e a r s o f 

extensive training and many have 
danced professionally with other 

companies at a variety of levels. The 
Company keeps a full performance 

schedule, including main stage shows, in-
studio  Black Box series, and traveling collaborations  throughout 
Roanoke and the surrounding communities. 

  
Sandra Meythaler, Executive/Artistic Director 
Renee Aguilera, Ballet Mistress 
Rolando Sarabia, Artistic Consultant 

http://www.ClassicStringsDuo.com
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Stay tuned, more to come in 2024!!! 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES We’re in search of members who have an interest in 
assisting SPECIAL EVENTS, with building stage, setting up stage lighting, sound reinforcement and on 
occasions setting up tables and chairs. If interested please send an e-mail to: special-events@smac-

arts.com, to have someone contact you with additional details. 

Keep an eye out for our e-Blast for events, volunteer opportunities and updates. As always, we very much 
appreciate your patronage and support.  
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
Visit our website WWW.SMAC-ARTS.COM  regularly for upcoming events and to purchase tickets. 

Joe Yarbrough, Chair 

www.special-events@smac-arts.com

mailto:special-events@smac-arts.com
mailto:special-events@smac-arts.com
http://www.smac-arts.com/
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Together our members create artful experiences 


  




The SML Photo Club provides creative support of 
all area photographers.  The club meets in  the 
Moneta Library’s Community room on the first 
Monday of each month at 7pm. SMAC awards up to two $2,000 two-year 

college scholarships for high school seniors 
demonstrating talent in the Performing, Visual 
or Literary Arts. Eligible students must be 
attending the following high schools or are 
home schooled in the geographic areas of 
these schools: Franklin County High School, 
Gretna High School, Staunton River High 
School, Christian Heritage Academy and SML 
Christian Academy.

Point your camera to the QR code to the left and you'll be brought straight 
to the SMAC website where you can find out more information about the 
many Activities SMAC has to offer as well as Performance Information, 
Opportunities, Ticket Sales, Affiliate Info a Whole Lot More!
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Affiliates
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Affiliates

Smith Mountain 
Arts Council 
Affiliates are 
independent 
organizations 
that share the 
mission of 
supporting the 
arts. SMAC and 
its affiliates seek 
opportunities to 
engage in 
mutually 
beneficial 
activities which 
further each 
organizations, 
mission and 
vision.
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Officers
President – Dianna Weiner

Vice President – Sheridan Brown
Secretary – Diane Ryan

Treasurer – Marty Bowers

Board Members
Art Show – Marita Cheney

Back Up Treasurer – John Crawford
Community Liaison – Dana Walz

Junior Appalachian Music Youth Program – Jim Mullins
Lakeside Singers – David Shea
Membership – Sheridan Brown

Newsletter – Matt Karris
Photo Show – Kathryn Orth
Publicity – Dianna Weiner

Scholarship – Kathleen Riordan
Special Events & Prod. Manager – Joe Yarbrough

Webmaster – Larry Sakayama
Youth Arts Camp — Karen DeBord

Sponsorship 

The Smith Mountain Arts 
Council is seeking event 
sponsors. Contact Karen 

DeBord (debordk@gmail.com) 
if you are interested in 

sponsoring an event.  Amounts 
from $20-$2000 are accepted! 

E-Blasts

Did you Know? The more 

you share and like our 
eBlasts the more our events 
are attended and the more 

SML artists are kept alert on 
what’s happening through 

SMAC.

SMAC Website

Don’t forget to check it out! Not only can 
you find the latest Upcoming Events, you 
can also purchase tickets and find our 
latest Newsletters.

https://smithmountainartscouncil.com/

Membership


Members get advance e-mail 
notices of opportunities and 

ticket sales, as well as 
discounts on tickets and entry 
fees. Don't lose out! You can 
join/renew on our website.We 
look forward to seeing you at 

SMAC events!

* If your loved one, loved the arts, SMAC can set up a memorial fund to receive contributions in their name.*

mailto:debordk@gmail.com
https://smithmountainartscouncil.com/
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                         Join SMAC or renew membership via PayPal or credit card:  https://smithmountainartscouncil.com/about 

 
P.O. Box 70. Moneta, Virginia  24121 

             Address Service Requested 

  

                                                               Visit us at:  www.smithmountainartscouncil.com  
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